
 Safety, Law and Order Meeting 
5 October 2019 

Department of Illinois 

 Bloomington, IL 

 
 

 The meeting was called to order at 10 AM with a salute to the colors. 

 

  The meeting was attended by Charles Coffee 2nd Div., Ron Payne 3rd Div., Gary Whyte 1st Div., and 

Wayne Madson 5th Div., with Delmar Buske of the 4th Div. being excused due to hospitalization. 

 

 The committee reviewed the brochures and established dates for next year. 

 

The name of our youth program will be changed to: Youth Cadet Law Enforcement Program. 

  

The age requirement has been changed to 15-17. 

 

o We are looking at a Cadet Class for 2020 of approximately 60 

 

o The school will be from June 21st through June 26. 

 

o The school will be held at the Camp Lincoln military academy. 

 

 

 25 % of the proceeds from the sales of the 4 pillars pin celebrating 100 years of service will go to the 

Youth police School. 

 

 Revised brochures will be submitted to Joy Wilson electronically. 

 

 The meeting was adjourned in regular form at 10:45. 

 

                                                                                              

                                                                                          

                                                                       Submitted by Ron Payne 

                                                                       Vice Chairman Safety Law and Order 

 

 

 


